
Good evening all, 

 
Hope everyone had a wonderful week!  For all those party poopers that didn't make it to "Howl at the 
Moon", you missed out on a good time!  As for the Three Sisters ride it was awesome as usually.   
 
It was kind of chilly to start out but the day warmed up nicely.  From Hondo to Leakey it was serene and 
calming, one could not have asked for a more beautiful day.  We rode the Sisters backwards as I call 
it.  We went 336, 41, 335/55 and then 337.  The views were awesome on 336 and the roller coaster 
called 336 was amazing.  We came over one hill and it looked like you were going to ride right into the 
river, but at the bottom there was a turn.  Truly roller coaster design.  We had lunch at the Bent Rim Grill 
and the burgers were delicious as always.  The new folks got to buy their "I rode the three twisted sisters" 
patches.  Good times. 
 
This week the only thing going on is the Lone Star Rally.  We appear to have a room available for the 
Lonestar Rally.  It is in 
La Marqe, Texas, about a 15 mile ride from the rally site.  Rate is 65.00 a night.  Please contact Frank 
326-9736 by Wednesday if you are interested.   Room is available for Thur-Sun but can be tailored if 
needed. 
 
Speaking of the Lonestar Rally, there is a group of folks meeting at 8:30 am on Friday, Nov 4th at the TA 
Fuel Station, I-10 and Foster Rd.  If you want to ride along with them please let Frank know so they make 
sure to wait for you to get to the station.  KSU will be no later than 9:00 am. 
 
We are fast approaching the next LOH Progressive Dinner Ride.  It will be on Nov 12th at 5:00.  The ride 
will depart Caliente and the route is to Dee and Lisa's for appetizers, then off to Smiley and Leslie's for 
dinner and then Byron and Connie's for dessert and beverages.  If you plan on attending please email 
Lynda and let her know if you are coming and if you are soloed or paired.  Her email 
is loh@calientehog.com.  I know a lot of you who missed the first dinner ride have been looking forward to 
this one so please RSVP so we can plan food quantity accordingly.  Free food, good friends and riding; 
life is grand! 
 
Next week I will be out of town for my daughter's 30th birthday so the Calientegram will come out on 
Monday evening. 
 
That's all for now!   
 
Color me outie . . .  Hot Lips 
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